
Reminder for Saturday March 17th is Character day here at CHS. 

 

We will start at 9am so please be here between 8:45-9am in the back of central unit 

• Dress comfortable as we will be sitting on the gym floor and moving around 
• Bring a water bottle but we will have snacks for everyone 
• If you cannot be at the event (we look at this like a meet) you must email coach Somerlot 

at matt.somerlot@centerville.k12.oh.us 
• We will be done by noon, not any later. 

This is a huge day for us as we will begin the process of getting to know each other on a deeper 
level. It’s a powerful experience and we are looking forward to having the kids here and in a 
setting where they feel a part of the program and this team.  In the past this has been a difference 
maker for the season and we are excited to welcome it back! 

 

  

Matt Somerlot 

Head Boys & Girls Track Coach 

Assistant Cross Country Coach 

Centerville High School 

500 East Franklin Street 

Centerville, Ohio 45459 

937-902-4889 (cell) 

937-439-3551 (school) 

Matt.somerlot@centerville.k12.oh.us 
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